9/16/2022

To: City of St. Paul
From: Metro Holdings, LLC

Re: 288 Avon Street N, St Paul 55104

I wanted to provide you with an update on the project. Itis as follows:

Week of the September 26" the city inspector will be inspecting and signing off on electrical, plumbing
and heating.

Week of October 3™~ sheet rockers will be completing their work.
Week of October 10™ — painters will be completing their work

Week of October 17" — hardwood floors will be refinished.

Please call with any questions at 612-889-7311.

Many thanks




